
New York State Office of Fire Prevention and Control
Attn: Inspections and Investigations Branch, Residential Sprinkler Literature
Harriman State Office Campus, Building 7A
1220 Washington Avenue
Albany, NY  12226

OR

Email the form as an attachment to: fire@dhses.ny.gov

I am requesting the following quantity of residential fire sprinkler booklets be sent to the address below:

REQUESTER INFORMATION

Last Name First Name

Organization / Business

Shipping Address

Phone Number Fax Number

Email

Pursuant to New York State General Business Law, section 759, builders of one- and two-family homes are 
required to provide information to prospective home buyers regarding the benefits and costs of residential 
sprinkler systems. The New York State Office of Fire Prevention and Control provides a booklet meeting the 
requirments of this new law. For free copies of the booklet, please complete the form below and return to:

100: _____          200: _____          300: _____          400: _____          Other: ________

RESIDENTIAL SPRINKLER INFORMATION BOOKLET
REQUEST FORM
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